
Newsletter 
No. 8.           17th January 2025 

Website: www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 

Facebook: Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School, Barnstaple 

In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back to 2025. We hope you all had a lovely 
Christmas break with family and friends. The children 
have settled into the new term with fantastic 
behaviour and enthusiasm for learning.  
 
A special warm welcome to our new staff and 
children who have started this term - we hope your 
time with us is happy and successful. 
 
Congratulations to our Athletics team who 
represented the school in the athletics events last 
Friday. They finished 2nd and the team qualified for 
the North Devon Finals later in the year, our B team 
finished an amazing 4th place too. 
 
At Our Lady’s, part of our identity is our school 
uniform, and we pride ourselves in this. A reminder 
that on non PE days the correct school uniform is as 
follows. 
 
GIRLS 
Navy blue pinafore or pleated skirt; School Navy 
(with sky blue trim) Jumper; White shirt; Navy clip on 
tie; Navy socks or tights; Black shoes.  
 
BOYS 
Grey tailored trousers or shorts; Blue shirt; Navy clip 
on tie; School Navy (with sky blue trim) Jumper;  grey 
socks; black shoes. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. Wishing 
you all a peaceful weekend. 
 
Rob Meech, Executive Headteacher and Lorna 
Wilby, Head of School 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Spring Term Dates 
  
Wed 22nd Jan Kingfisher Class Swimming 
Wed 22nd Jan Eagle Class Tennis Festival 
Thu 23rd Jan Language Development Workshop  
   for Parents to attend at Our Lady’s 9-
   10.30am 
Wed 29th Jan Kingfisher Class Swimming 
Thu 30th Jan Puffin Class Barnstaple Museum Trip 
Wed 5th Feb Kingfisher Class Swimming 
Wed 12th Feb Kingfisher Class Last Swimming 
Fri 14th Feb PTFA Cake Sale 
Mon 17th Feb Half Term Break 
Mon 24th Feb Non Pupil Day—School closed 
Tue 25th Feb Pupils Return to School 
Fri 7th Mar  Crazy Hair Day raising funds   
   for either Cancer or MND 
Fri 14th Mar Whole School Book Swop  
Fri 28th Mar Big Walk - CAFOD whole school 
 

Website and Facebook 
 
Don’t forget to take a look at our school website 
www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk which has had all the 
class pages updated for this term.  Go to ‘Our School’ 
then  ‘Children’ and then your child’s class. 
 
Please follow our facebook page as we try to send reg-
ular information for parents on this too.  Look out for 
our school logo and follow ‘Our Lady’s Catholic Prima-
ry School, Barnstaple. 



PTFA News 
Thank you to everyone that 
supported our events before 
Christmas.  The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the disco.  Lots of chocolate 
was donated for the Children’s Chocolate Raffle 
and the PTFA fundraising provided every child 
with the gift of a book from Father Christmas. 
 
There are plans for future events and we look 
forward to sharing details with you in due course. 
 
Thanks as always go to our wonderful PTFA 
committee.   
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Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to the following children 

who have recently received 

Headteacher’s awards:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Heron 
Roman 
Nellie 
Isabella 
 
Puffin 
Abel 
Misty 
 

 

Owl 
Oliver 
Marty 
Harleigh x2 
Ava x2 
Frankie x2 
Reva 
 
Eagle 
Tommy x2 
Leon 

Kingfisher 
Edith 
Frya 
Juaan 
Issac 
 
Swallow 
Lilly-Mae 
 
 

Whole School Attendance 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk)  
Heart of Gold Awards 
 
Well done to all the children who 
have achieved our Heart of Gold 
Award for displaying our school 
rules: 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of you. 

Luna-Rose 
Natalie 
Hannah 
Scarlett 
Rose 

Freya 
Leon 
Daisy 

“...our love is not to be just 

words or mere talk, but 

something real and 

active…’ 1 John 3:18 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


PE at Our Lady’s 

 

It’s been a great start to the year with the children focusing on Gymnastics as part of 

their PE lessons. KS1 children have been focusing on shapes, balances, jumps and different ways to 

travel. The KS2 children have been focusing on more complexed shapes, balances and jumps. They have 

also been using the equipment to perform routines. We are looking forward to seeing all the 

movements coming together for the routines at the end of the half term. 

 

Some of the years 5 and 6’s were chosen to represent the school in a girls Football competition at Tarka 

Astro and an indoor Athletics event at Pilton community college. Here last how they got on: 

 

Year 5/6 girls Football competition 

The girls won their first match against  Newport 5-0, they then went onto play Pilton Bluecoat and lost 1

-3. The next match in the box was Landkey who they beat 8-0. They then went onto beat Sticklepath 

Roses 4-1. 

 

This meant they came second in the box so made it through to the quarterfinals. They were up against 

Sticklepath Lionesses losing 1-4 this placed them in 5/6th play offs in which they beat Newport 5-0. This 

placed them a 5th overall. 

 

A massive well done to the Our Lady’s girls for showing great attitude, teamwork and perseverance 

throughout the day. Great to see the girls enjoying competing, well done all . 

 

Year 5/6 indoor Athletics 

The children competed in an indoor athletics event competing in long jump, chest throw, relay race and 

speed bounce. 

 

The Our Lady’s B team came a respectable 4th place. Working really hard and showing great team work 

and determination. The Our Lady’s  A team came an amazing 2nd place narrowly losing to Pilton 

Bluecoat. 

 

Our Lady’s A did enough to qualify to the North Devon athletics finals event later on this year. A big well 

done to all the children that took  part. 

Miss Sloman 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

The next newsletter will go home on:   

Friday  31st January 2025 



Barn-a-b’s at Our Lady’s  

Happy new year! We hope you are well and are avoiding the colds and flu that's going 
around. Please ring the office on 01271345164 if your child is ill. 
 Being outside is great at fending off germs. The children have been feeling chilly in the last 
week, please send them in with warm layers, hats etc and we will endeavour to send them 

home with all the right items!  
 
 The school website has our new term's  learning on it.  Look in the "children" section and go to "Barn-a-
b's". 
 
Please remember to renew your codes for working entitlement.  
There are lots of funding types in early years and it can get confusing. Here is the current situation.   
 
- Working parents (working more than 16 hours) can claim 15 free hours from when their child is 9 
months.  
 
- Some 2 year olds receive government funding (for lower incomes) for 15 free hours, starting from the 
next term after they are 2.  
 
 - All 3 year olds receive 15 hours starting from the next term after they are 3.  
 
- Parents who are working more than 16 hours can apply for an extra 15 hours funding for their 3 year 
old,  bringing their total amount of free funded hours to 30 hours. 
 
Check the childcare choices website for more information  https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 
 
Cathy, Jane, Liia, Lisa and Tracey  
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